

October 11, 2006

Joe Spinelli Restaurant Consultants Inc. P.O. Box 141 College Park, MD 20741

Re: Wasabi Restaurant

Dear Joe,

I would like to thank you for your assistance during the construction of our new restaurant Wasabi in downtown DC. Your in depth knowledge of the many DC Supplemental Codes proved invaluable during our challenging build out in a 100 year old building. Further, your availability at all times went far beyond what could have been reasonably asked or expected. We very much appreciate your help and look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Clyde Dr

Bo Davis

CEO

Wasabi

www.wasabisushi.com